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March 3, 2020

UM 1930 Stakeholders, 

To give stakeholders and utilities more time to respond to previously-filed comments 
and file additional objections and comments on the Utility Combined PPA and 
Interconnection filings, Staff is extending the deadline for comments from March 6, 
2020 to March 10, 2020. Comments and objections received after March 10, 2020 
will not be considered in Staff's recommendation.

All stakeholders will have the opportunity to file additional comments in response to  
Staff's recommendation once Staff posts its Public Meeting Memorandum on March 
20, 2020.  

As a reminder, Staff asks that any comments, even those filed prior to the public 
meeting, be filed in UM 1930 with AHD. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jill Goatcher

Senior Utility Analyst, Energy Resources and Planning 

Phone: (971) 209-0533  

Email: jill.goatcher@state.or.us  
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